
 
 

Welcome Back! 
EAST FORK HILLS RURAL ASSOCIATION 

NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING  
WEDNESDAY, December 11, 2024 

6:00 p.m.—7:45 p.m. 
 

Attend the meeting in person at the  
La Center Community Center—1000 E. 4th Street 

or  

Join on your computer—Zoom virtual meeting link:   
https://clark-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/83179738928  

 
We’ve invited Councilor Sue Marshall to join us for a discussion 

on the county’s Comprehensive Plan. 

La Center is planning a shared use pathway between NW 14th 
Ave. and Pacific Hwy and La Center and we’ll have 
handouts available with information from the open 
house that was held recently by the city. 

Questions? Email:  coyoteridge@tds.net
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It’s time for another meeting with our Neighborhood Association. We are 
planning to gather at the La Center Community Center at 1000 E. Fourth 
St. at 6 pm on December 11th, 2024. Refreshments will be served.  
The county is required to update its Comprehensive Plan which regulates 
how and where growth can occur in the next decade and beyond. The plan 
affects every one of us in some form, if you are a land owner or a renter. It 
literally tells you who can live or work next door to you. We all want some 
predictability about this and we have a say in changes that might affect 
you. The way to have some influence is to learn all you can about the pro-
cess and act early and often so that you won’t have any unpleasant sur-
prises when it’s too late to make a difference.  

It is also time to elect new officers. Our President, Michael Benson, is 
moving out of the neighborhood, so we need to find another leader. It’s 
not a tough job. Just be willing to conduct  an annual meeting, unless we 
have a neighborhood crisis that we need to address. We elect a president, 
vice president and secretary. No treasurer needed, there are no dues or 
payments to be made. We are a 501-C3 corporation.  
Please think of who to nominate or volunteer.  

More information on neighborhood associations in Clark County is availa-
ble at: https://clark.wa.gov/county-manager/about-neighborhood-
associations. We encourage your participation and help in maintaining our 
friendly, supportive group.  Yours truly,  

Val Alexander, Secretary, East Fork Hills Rural Association
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